
Thank you for reporting this incident. These letters and similar emails from a 
Yorkshire based law firm called Broad Yorkshire Law are examples of a number that 
have been delivered to a large number of vaccination sites/vaccine providers and 
schools believed to be involved in the vaccination programme. 
These letters/emails are designed to intimidate staff and adversely affect the 
vaccination programme. The threats of legal action directed at staff have absolutely 
no basis in law and the claim that the SARS CoV2 injections are under Police 
investigation pursuant to crime reference number: 6029679/21 is false. Staff should 
be assured that the vaccination programme is completely lawful and has the full 
backing of the British Government and the British Legal system and these threats of 
legal action should be ignored. 
When dealing with letters and emails of this nature, please remember:  
  
• Not to engage directly: misinformation narratives and tactics flourish when they are 
responded to and experience shows that any formal responses will be followed by 
even more anti-vaccination communication. 
• Acknowledge receipt: if a response is needed, simply acknowledge receipt of 
concerns. (Only if absolutely necessary in order to diffuse any potential conflict) 
  
This information has also been forwarded to the relevant Government organisations 
for their information and action. Thank you for taking the time to report this incident 
which we have logged and closed this incident on our records. 
Thanks again and if you require further assistance or guidance in relation to security 
related matters please don’t hesitate to contact NVOC and I will be happy to assist 
For updated guidance on security and managing challenging behaviour please see 
the below link on the futures site: 
https://future.nhs.uk/CovidVaccinations/view?objectID=29546000”. 
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